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ELSTON

GOPHER GETTER BAIT

CONTAINS STRYCHNINE ALKALOID

FOR CONTROL OF POCKET GOPHERS

RESTRICTED

GUARANTEE :

STRYCHNINE .......................0.35

REGISTRATION NO.: 12409

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET WT. 454 G.

DISTRIBUTED BY :

ELSTON
RUE R. ELSTON, INC.

706 NORTH WEBER, SIOUX FALLS SD 57103

PHONE: 605-336-7716

FAX: 605-336-5623

RR#2, SUNDRE, ALBERTA, CANADA, T0M 1X0

NOTICE TO USER : This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NATURE OF RESTRICTION : For sale only  to pest control operators,
farmers, and to persons authorized in government approved pest
control programs where the vendor maintains a record of sales
including name, address and signature of the purchaser together



with the quantity of the product purchased.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE : THIS BAIT IS TO BE USED ONLY TO CONTROL
POCKET GOPHERS IN A MECHANICAL HAND PROBE GOPHER GETTER.  Remove
empty container and turn hand probe upside down and screw new
bottle of bait up into dispenser.  Probe for runway as described
on machine's instructions label.

PRECAUTIONS : Do not contaminate feed and foodstuffs.  Keep away
from children and domestic animals.  When empty, all containers
and all grain fragments must be burned or buried deeply.  May be
fatal if swallowed.  Baits should be placed in areas inaccessible
to children, pets, wildlife and domestic animals or in tamper
proof bait boxes.  This product is toxic to wildlife.  Treated
seeds exposed on soil surface may be hazardous to birds and other
wildlife.  All placements of bait must be made under existing or
induced cover of brush or weeds.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS : If swallowed, call physician or Poison
Control Center. Drink 1 or 2 glasses of water and induce vomiting
by touching back of throat with finger.  Do not induce vomiting
or give anything by mouth to an unconscious person.

DISPOSAL : For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted
and the cleanup of spills, contact the regional office of
Conservation and Protection, Environment Canada.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION

SYMPTOMS OF POISONING : convulsions, hyperflexea, heightened,
acuity to prehension, body arches, fist tightly clenched, jaw
(trismus), eye protrude fixed stare, breathing ceases and deep
cyanosis, perspiration, and relaxation of symptoms, (1-10 attacks
usually occur between death or recovery).

ANTIDOTE AND TREATMENT : After stopping convulsions and after the
reflex irritability has been suppressed, a gastric lavage of
dilute potassium permanganate (1:5000) is best.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY STATEMENT : Seller's guarantee shall be
limited to the terms set out on the label and subject thereto. 
The buyer assumes the risk to persons or property arising from
the use or handling of this product and accepts the product on
that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management



Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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